
 

 

 
 
 
TO:  Riverside County EMS Stakeholders 
 
FROM:  Laura Wallin, RN, CEN, Specialty Program Coordinator 
 
SUBJECT: Loma Linda University Medical Center Murrieta designation as a Primary Stroke Center 
 
DATE:  September 23, 2016 

 
 
Beginning on Monday, September 26, 2016, REMSA is pleased to announce that Loma Linda University 
Medical Center Murrieta will be designated as a Primary Stroke Center for Riverside County.  Patients 
who meet stroke triage criteria may be directed by Riverside County Base Hospitals to Loma Linda 
University Medical Center Murrieta for specialty Stroke care as appropriate and based on transport 
time. 

 


